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The Coastal Georgia chapter is in for an exciting year! We just sat down at our Joint Board Meeting and came together with some incredible ideas! We have seen a great increase in members this past year, and we plan on keeping that momentum up starting the year with a membership drive! Another focus this year; we are working on revamping our PD&E committee and providing them with all the tools and support they need to succeed! In addition, our community involvement committee set their theme for the year as “mentorship” and not only providing mentoring through the community but looking at how we can mentor internally as well!

We plan on focusing on engaging our members with events and opportunities, providing lasting education and professional opportunities, and of course having fun! 

We have our Awards and Inauguration Luncheon later this month with an exciting program and an amazing speaker. Our entire membership is excited for this event! Cannot wait to see what the new year brings for our chapter! 

